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April 2017

ing May flowers.... April also finds us welcoming
ers who prefer to winter in warmer climates!
and hope you will join us for the April 6th
yout Habitat for Humanity.
N & N Meeting
Also on the agenda for the April meeting is a review of the proposed
revisions to the Bylaws. As you may know, every few years the Bylaws
ADl’ll 16th go through a review process to get updated. It was last done in 2012, so
a subcommittee of the Board tackled the project this year. The
proposed revisions will be sent to you via email. Printed copies will be
available at the April and May meetings. The Board hopes to answer any
questions you have in April in preparation for the actual vote on the
revisions in May.
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April 18th Lastly, the April meeting will also be the time when the Nominating

Committee announces the nominations of officers and committee chairs
for 2017-18. Nominations will also be accepted from the floor. We will
vote on the roster in May. Hopefully there will be a large turnout for

RTAXDAYS both the April and May meetings!

Christine Chamberlain
President

Meeting - April 6th, 2017 - Meeting starts at 6:30pm with
refreshments at the Kennebunkport Community House

Habitat for Humanity

Our April speakers are several Newcomers who will discuss their experiences
" as volunteers for Habitat for Humanity of York County. We will learn about
(Uibor _Dcu] the organization’s mission to provide affordable housing in our community.
In addition, Chris and Jeannine will talk about their recent trip to Guatemala
to participate in a build for Habitat.

| Like us on Facebook!

®  www.facebook.com/kptanewcomers

Newcomers & Neighbors Club Web Site: www.kptanewcomers.org

























